

Haimo Primary School Haimo Road Westhorne Avenue Eltham London SE9 6DY

Headteacher: Ms. K. Barnes
Deputy Headteacher: Ms J. Arnold

Tel: 020 8850 4911/ 020 8294 8110 Fax: 020 8859 5953

8th March 2018

## Sports Relief Friday 23rd March

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are all really excited to be taking part in Sport Relief 2018! As one of the UK's biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to get active, raise money and change lives.

This year, Sport Relief will be taking place in schools and nurseries between Monday 19<sup>th</sup> March and Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> March.

To do our bit and raise money all children in Nursery and Years 1 to 6 are invited to wear their favourite sports kit to school on Friday  $23^{rd}$  March in return for £1.00 donation.

Reception classes will be dressing up as "what they want to be when they grow up" but are still invited to bring their £1.00 for Sports Relief.

And, the best thing is, the money raised by the public is spent by Comic Relief to help people living incredibly tough lives, both at home in the UK and across the world's poorest countries. To learn more about how Comic Relief spends the money raised for Sport Relief please read the pamphlet enclosed or visit <u>sportrelief.com/schools</u>.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping our school raise lots of money for Sport Relief!

